Kids - Social Media 
In order to introduce Kids to Jesus and the life-changing adventure with Him, we place priority on partnering with parents. One of the ways we accomplish this is through a consistent and robust social media strategy. 
The Kids Team collaborates with our Social Media Team to produce content. We ask DreamTeam to partner with us in the following ways:

· Follow our CedarCreeKids social pages

· Please like, comment and share posts 

· As you feel comfortable, leverage your social media to highlight the difference you are making and the life-change you see and experience through celebrations, stories, etc. Please tag CedarCreek Church and CedarCreek Kids so we can share your posts.

· Your Kids Director may invite you to partner with us to help create social content.

· While in CedarVille, please remember to honor our photography policy: Photographing or videoing children in CedarVille is prohibited unless permission is granted according to the Photography and Recording Guidelines. 
As discussed in your Family Ministry On-Boarding Interview - Please remember the kids in your group will find you on social media. So will their parents. While social media can be a great connection tool, it also serves as a window into your life beyond your time serving. In light of that, if you blog or maintain a social media account (Twitter, Facebook, Snapchat, Instagram, etc.), we ask that you leverage it with your group members in mind. We realize this is a judgment call, and we're happy to have ongoing conversations about this. In light of that, we ask that you guard your influence online. 
